Baan o yeel kon elects officers, honors elders

Baan o yeel kon Corporation shareholders Peter and Katherine Evans were honored at the corporation's recent annual meeting for their dedication to the shareholders of the village of Rampart and to recognize their 50th wedding anniversary.

The Evans were married on July 5, 1932 and were honored along with the elders of the village of Rampart on July 3, New corporation officers and directors were also elected. Mary Jane Fate was selected president; Antoinette Mallott, vice-president; Patricia Mayo, secretary and Georgiana Lincoln, treasurer.

Board members seated for a three-year term were Elizabeth A. Newman, incumbent; Patricia Mayo, incumbent, and Antoinette Mallott.

Ms. Mallott recently received

her masters degree from the University of Alaska, Juneau. Ms. Mayo is a senior at the University of Alaska, Fairbanks; and Ms. Newman is chief of Rampart and vice-president of Rampart Enterprises, Inc.

Other board members are Richard Evans, Donald Evans, Elizabeth Newman, Alfred Woods, and Daniel Wiehl.

Katherine Evans spoke to

the shareholders about the responsibilities of all shareholders and respect to one another. Katheryn Harwood, Doyon Ltd., director of shareholder relations, spoke on shareholder information.

The Rampart teen center was presented with a violin and electric guitar from the Baan o yeel kon Corp. The musical instruments will be used for lessons in the school and for entertainment in the village.

Shareholders were paid a \$1

per share dividend. The corporation earned a \$80,037 profit after paying all expenses for 1981.

Baan o yeel kon has opened Rampart Enterprises, Inc., which has opened the Ramp City Trading Post, located in Rampart. Managers are Paul and Penny Beard.

Construction of living quarters for the trading post managers is under way.

Administrative director of the corporation is Terrie West. Corporation offices are at 1271 Minnie St., Fairbanks.